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Refurbishment of Slipway adjacent to Cold War Memorial Monument at 

Birzebbugia in Il-Bajja ta' Marsaxlokk 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that refurbishment work on the slipway adjacent to Cold War Memorial Monument 

at Birzebbugia in Il-Bajja ta' Marsaxlokk, will start on Tuesday 21st January 2020 until 

further notice. 

 

Mariners are to note that due to the above mentioned refurbishment all vessels are to 

keep 20m away from the slipway as shown hatched on attached chart. A silt curtain will 

be laid within the mentioned area.  

 

They are to note that the slipway will not be accessible while the works are in progress. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and proceed with caution and at a slow speed (no wake) 

when in the vicinity of the slipway while the refurbishment is being carried out.  
 
 
 
 
 

Chart affected: BA 36 
 




